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                                                                                                      on 22 June 1947    

	The Soviet government studied the French Government’s note from 19 June concerning the drawing up of European economic programs in connection with Mr. Marshall’s statement at Harvard University on 5 June, that was the subject of bilateral negotiations between British and French Foreign Secretaries in Paris.
The Soviet Government agrees that, at present, the main task for European countries is speedy restoration and further development of their national economies damaged by war. Needless to say, the accomplishment of this task could be facilitated if it was assisted by the United States of America, as its production potential never reduced, but increased during the war.
		Though, at present, the Soviet Government doesn’t have data regarding the type of and conditions for possible economic assistance from the United States to the European countries and the events which were a point of issue between French and British Governments during the recent negotiations in Paris. Nevertheless, the Soviet Government accepts the French and British Governments’ suggestion and agrees to take part in the meeting of the three Foreign Secretaries. 
According to the Soviet Government, such a meeting could take place in Paris on 27 June.
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